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Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

June 10, 1994

Mr. Joseph J. Holonich, Chief
High-Level Waste and Uranium

Recovery Project Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Holonich:

Some weeks ago, the Nuclear Waste Technical Review Board informed the
Department of Energy (DOE) that it had received an anonymous concern regarding
the imminent grouting of Drillhole UZ-14. The Board subsequently passed the
text of the concern to DOE. The concern was referred to the Office of
Civilian Radioactive Waste Management Quality Concerns Program, which
subsequently conducted an investigation.

Enclosed for your information is the final report for this concern, Quality
Concern No. 93-019, from the Quality Concerns investigation. The
investigation was conducted by an extremely experienced individual,
Mr. Peter Aberle, who has no ties to the project.

Based on the content and conclusions
action is anticipated regarding this

of Mr. Arberle's report, no further
concern.

If you have any questions, please contact Sharon Skuchko of my office at (202)
586-4590.

Sincerely,
_/' A

Dgt . S el r
Associate Director for

Systems and Compliance
Office of Civilian Radioactive

Waste Management
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As stated
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cc w/Enclosure:
R. Nelson, YMPO
T. J. Hickey, Nevada Legislative Committee
R. Loux, State of Nevada
S. Zimmerman, State of Nevada
D. Bechtel, Las Vegas, NV
L. Fiorenzi, Eureka County, NV
R. Williams, Lander County, NV
P. Niedzielskl-Eichner, Nye County, NV
W. Offutt, Nye County, NV
L. Bradshaw, Nye County, NV
C. Schank, Churchill County, NV
F. Mariani, White Pine County, NV
V. Poe, Mineral County, NV
J. Pitts, Lincoln County, NV
J. Hayes, Esmeralda County, NV
B. Mettam, Inyo County, CA
R. Johnson, NRC


